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August 11, 2020

Jake Schuch, PE

Project Manager

Colorado Department of Transportation
10601 W. 10™ Street

Greeley, CO 80634

Sent VIA Email: jake.schuch@state.co.us
Subject: Letter of interest Project#t NHPP R400-370 (22975)

Dear Mr. Schuch,

American Civil Constructors LLC is a CDOT prequalified contractor with unlimited capacity and is very
interested in providing Construction Manager/General Contractor services on the US 287/SH 40
Passing Lane Project. ACC has 45 years’ experience advancing projects both competitively under
design-bid-build and through alternative delivery.

Please include American Civil Constructors on your list of firms that are to receive future notices,
announcements, and other correspondence regarding the procurement process for this project.

ACC’s designated point of contact for the project is:
Jody Randall
American Civil Constructors LLC
4901 S. Windermere St.
Littleton, CO 80120
Phone: 303-730-4504
Cell: 720-244-7312
Fax: 303-347-1844
E-Mail: Jody.Randall@accbuilt.com

We appreciate the opportunity to provide you with this letter of interest and look forward to working
with you as this project moves forward.

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions or need additional information at
this time.

Since f
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JodyRand

4901 S. Windermere St.
Littleton, CO 80120
303-795-2582
www.accbuilt.com

Secretary/Business Operations
American Civil Constructors LLC



